
 

   

 

                               09.08.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
     As we strive to keep you informed about significant developments within our company, I wish 
to share an important update regarding our team. 
 
     We announce that Irina Kalinina, the Sales Manager for the AMEA (Asia, Middle East and 
Africa) market, will be leaving Centravis. To ensure that our operations and customer service in 
the AMEA market remain seamless during this transition, please direct any inquiries or concerns 
to Denis Knyazhentsev at dknyajentsev@centravis.com.ua or to me, Artem Atanasov, at 
aatanasov@centravis.com. We are committed to maintaining the highest level of service and 
operational excellence. Additionally, we will soon be launching a search to fill this vital position, 
and we look forward to introducing a new member to our team who will continue to drive our 
success in the AMEA region. 
 
     Currently, our operations are running smoothly, supported by stable energy and water 
supplies which allow us to operate without any disruptions. Our equipment across all 
departments is functioning optimally, with no recorded issues, ensuring that our production 
lines are as efficient as ever. Furthermore, the Centravis team is showing remarkable dedication 
and motivation, fully equipped to meet and overcome any challenges that come our way. 
 
     Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership during this period of transition. 
Your trust and support are invaluable as we continue to aim for excellence and innovation in all 
our operations. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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